
We are submitting revised plans for  
a new Sainsbury’s on Southampton Road.

The current planning application [ref: S/2012/0873] is being withdrawn and following feedback received, key changes 
are being proposed including the management of wetland areas and improvements to Southampton Road.

The Salisbury Gateway project in partnership with Sainsbury’s presents an opportunity to provide residents with an 
alternative for their weekly shopping in an appropriate setting on Southampton Road. The proposed scheme will  
not only represent major investment into Salisbury but will create up to 400 new full and part time jobs.

We are committed to working with residents and the wider local community to ensure everyone has the opportunity  
to contribute to the new proposals throughout the planning process.

For more information go to: www.salisburygateway.co.uk

Red Lion Hotel on Milford St, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2AN:

Preview event 
5.30pm – 8pm on Thursday 4th July 2013

Public exhibition
10.30am – 7pm on Friday 5th July 2013 
9.30am – 3pm on Saturday 6th July 2013

We look forward to seeing you there. 

As part of the public consultation, Salisbury Gateway and Sainsbury’s would like 
to invite community representatives to attend a preview event to meet the team, 
learn more about the plans and ask any questions you may have. A two-day public 
exhibition will follow, the details for both are below.


